
This is our final update for 2024. 

The North Canterbury Fish & Game office will be closed from 
Friday 20th of December 2024 at 12.00 pm and reopen on 

Monday 6th of January 2025 at 8.30 am.
 

If you have an enquiry that cannot wait until the 6th of 
January 2025, please ring the duty officer on 0211149262. 

Please note the duty officer will not be available on the 25th 
& 26th December 2024 and the 1st & 2nd January 2025.

If you have any licencing enquiries, please ring 
0800 542 362 (Eyede Licencing 8.30 am – 5.00 pm, only 

closed on statutory days).

To report incidences of pollution or other damage to our 
waterways, please ring Environment Canterbury’s 24-hour 

Pollution Hotline on 0800 76 55 88.

Our Weekly Fishing Report (pre-written) can be viewed by 
clicking here from 5 pm on Thursdays

Looking forward to 2025
The North Canterbury Fish & Game team, over the early 

months of 2025, will be continuing to develop a trout 
management plan, performing summer season 

compliance work, as well as completing a creel catch 
survey in our High-Country area. 

North Canterbury Fish & Game councillors, staff and 
honorary rangers wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy 

New Year.

Enjoy the summer break, and stay safe!
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https://www.fishandgame.org.nz/freshwater-fishing-in-new-zealand/follow-the-fish/regional-fishing-reports/

